
Mr. Richard E. Wright
Treasurer and Chief Executive Officer
RTN Federal Credit Union
600 Main Street
Waltham, Massachusetts 02452-5537

Dear Mr. Wright: 

I am writing to request your consideration that the _________ employees of this organization be 
added to the list of select groups eligible for membership in RTN Federal Credit Union.  Given 
that our office is located within 25 miles of one of your offices, your services would be very 
convenient.  

Sincerely,
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